“P F Olsen have played an important role in Kokakotaea Forestry Corporation

Ltd’s (KFCL) development, mentoring KFCL during the setting up of its
harvesting and marketing operations. They’re our forest consultants. They
actually provided a package for us where we could utilise their wood-tracking
systems and a lot of their Health and Safety. They've mentored us through
the process and they continue to do so.” — General Manager, Graeme Kilgour

(Excerpt from article in NZ Logger, November 2005).






